1| Appomattox Town Planning Commission
February 4, 2025

A meeting of the Appomattox Town Planning Commission was held in the Council Chambers of
the Appomattox Municipal Building, 210 Linden Street, Appomattox, Virginia at 6:00 p.m. on
Tuesday, February 4, 2025.

Present: Roger Carson, Jim Boyce, Jacob Ranson, Marvin Mitchell
Absent: Linda Lipscomb

Others present: Christy Torrence, Office Manager; Michael Campbell, Town Manager; Rob
Fowler, Director of Community Development and Planning

Marvin Mitchell called the meeting to order.

Election of Officers:

On a motion by Mr. Carson, seconded by Mr. Boyce, the Planning Commission voted to keep
Marvin Mitchell in his position as Chairman. All members present voting aye. Motion carried.

On a motion by Mr. Boyce, seconded by Mr. Ranson, the Planning Commission voted to keep
Roger Carson in his position as Vice Chairman. All members present voting aye. Motion carried.

On a motion by Mr. Mitchell, seconded by Mr. Carson, the Planning Commission voted to keep
Rob Fowler in his position as Secretary. All members present voting aye. Motion carried.

Unfinished Business:
None

New Business:

Mr. Fowler told members that he would like to hear their suggestions on the town comprehensive
plan at a future meeting. He asked the planning commission to consider how they wanted to
entertain the growth of the town—residential developments.

Mr. Fowler informed the planning commission of the property maintenance code that council is
considered.

Mr. Campbell introduced himself and said that he is looking forward to seeing what can be
accomplished through the comprehensive plan and he is anxious to get going.

On a motion by Mr. Boyce, seconded by Mr. Ranson, the Planning Commission voted to adjourn
at 6:08 pm. All members present voting aye. Motion carried.

Prepared by: Christy Torrence (Office Manager)



